
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING  

SELECT BOARD 

 TOWN OF NATICK 

 
The Select Board will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, August 24, 2022, at 6:45PM in 
the Edward H. Dlott Meeting room, 2nd floor of the Natick Town Hall, 13 East Central Street, 
Natick, MA, upon the request to dedicate the square at the corner of West Central Street and 
Boden Lane, in honor of the Marshall brothers.  Anyone wishing to be heard can attend in 
person or participate via the following virtual meeting link: 
https://zoom.us/j/91200224901?pwd=N1B1NVFjRUJxNUtuZkVyRkVJUStldz09 
 
 

__________________________________ 
    Bruce T. Evans, Clerk 

 
 

Natick Select Board 
Paul R. Joseph, Chair 
Michael J. Hickey, Jr., Vice Chair 
Bruce T. Evans, Clerk 
Kathryn M. Coughlin 
PHONE 508-647-6410 
EMAIL: selectboard@natickma.org 

LOCATED AT  

Town Hall 

13 East Central Street 

Natick, Massachusetts 

01760 
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